
Beware of Fraudulent Calls

October 12, 2022

It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous elements have spoofed Consulate General of India, Birmingham’s number for contacting

individuals and asking for money and personal details under various pretexts. This is to inform that Consulate General of India does not ask

for any such details over the phone. In case a call is received asking for money, please do not pay any money to the caller. Do not share any

personal information like passport number, BRP number etc with the caller. If you receive such a suspicious call or have any information,

please report to the local police authorities and also send an email to inf.birmingham@mea.gov.in and admn.birmingham@mea.gov.in.

Important Notice

Consulate General of India, Birmingham doesn’t endorse any agents for providing Consular services. Our official partners are VFS global

(https://www.vfsglobal.com/india/uk/) and the rates of our various Consular services are already provided in the respective web pages. If any

other agent/individual demands excess fees for the services or acts as representatives of the Consulate please contact us at

cons1.birmingham@mea.gov.in

e-Visa facility is again available for UK nationals

December 06, 2022

We are delighted to confirm that e-Visa facility is again available for UK nationals travelling to India. System is upgraded & the visa website is

ready to receive applications from friends in the UK.

Please fill your form at https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/Registration
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